THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF



February 3, 2023

NOTICE

Dear Business Owner,

This letter is being provided to you regarding curbside solid waste and recycling collection.

It has been brought to our attention that some businesses are having their solid waste and recycling collected as part of our residential curbside collection program, which is only provided for residential properties.

If your business is not currently contracting the services for disposal of your solid waste and recycling, you will need to begin doing so no later than **April 28, 2023.**

If you have any questions, concerns or inquiries pertaining to the information provided in this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the Public Works Department by telephone at (613) 382-2149 Ext 1613 or by email at pwinfo@gananoque.ca

Best regards,

David Armstrong

Public Works Manager

Town of Gananoque

DA:mj